
June 2024

Dear Powell Community,

As I close my first year at Powell, I wanted to reach out and say thank you. Having the honor of
coming to work each day with your students was a privilege and something I don’t take for
granted. On a daily basis, I was able to connect with students as they walked past me in the
halls, when I visited classrooms and often during lunch and recess. I am hopeful you and your
students are proud to be a part of Powell Middle School.

I wish our 8th grade students all the best, as they move onto high school. I will miss them. When
they reflect on their time at Powell, I hope they remember all the fun events, their teachers and
the growth they each experience personally and academically.

For our returning students and families, I will communicate out in late July some important
information and updated policies. For now, mark your calendar for the first day of school on
August 13.

Have a great summer, be safe and thank you.

With gratitude.

Chad Broer
Principal
Powell Middle School


